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January 18, 2024 
 
Richard Murphy 
210 Acme St 
Denton TX  76205 
 
RE: Golden Mine, Permit M1976-007UG, Notice of Temporary Cessation (TC1) Initial Period, 

Notice of Completeness 
 
Mr. Murphy: 

On January 17, 2024, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) received your 
notice to revise the permit status on the above listed site to Temporary Cessation effective 
January 17, 2024.  Your Notice of Temporary Cessation is considered complete and filed.   
 
The Notice of Temporary Cessation will be acknowledged in the monthly activity report 
attached to the agenda for the February 21-22, 2024 meeting of the Mined Land Reclamation 
Board unless a written, timely objection is filed by a person directly and adversely affected or 
aggrieved as defined by Rule 1.1(38) of the Construction Materials Rules.   
 
If objections are received by Monday, February 19, 2024 the Division will place the Notice of 
Temporary Cessation on the regular agenda for the March 20-21, 2024 meeting of the Mined 
Land Reclamation Board.  During that meeting the Board will consider whether or not to accept 
the Notice.   
 
If you have any questions, please contact Eric Scott at eric.scott@state.co.us. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Eric Scott 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
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